Governor of Bangladesh Bank, Mr. Abdur Rouf Talukder and
Ms. Fatima Yasmin, Senior Secretary, Finance Division visited SEIP Office

Honorable Governor of Bangladesh
Bank, Mr. Abdur Rouf Talukder and Ms.
Fatima Yasmin, Senior Secretary,
Finance Division, Ministry of Finance
and NPD of SEIP paid a courtesy visit to
the Skills for Employment Investment
Program (SEIP) Office on 25th January
2023. They reviewed ongoing
implementation work of SEIP project
and expressed deep satisfaction at the
progress of the work. The respected

Governor and Senior Secretary, , 
Finance Division provided some :

directives to the SDCMU officials asking them to complete the remaining deliverables within
the stipulated deadline of December 2023.
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